
 
Notice from the CT Al-Anon 

  
Literature Distribution Center (LDC) 

 
If you are planning on visiting us, 

Please note that, for an unknown duration, 
Parking and access to the LDC  

From the side entrance is unavailable. 
 

You can park behind the Church and  
use the Church’s back entrance. 

 
You will still need to buzz-in, as usual. 

Let the Church staff know you will be visiting the LDC. 
 

When you enter the building, there is an elevator 
Directly across from the entrance. 

 
Go to the second floor. 

Signs will be posted pointing the way to the LDC. 
 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 
 

But we welcome your visit. 
Thank You! 


